



January 14, 2022

Dear Hartley Parents,

*It's Time!* We need your help. The Evening of Excellence, Bishop Hartley's largest fundraiser, raises money for tuition assistance and merit-based scholarships. Over the past four years, more than 475 families have received financial aid.

One way we generate that money is through the live and silent auction portion of the event. Our ability to offer amazing items and packages and bring in top dollar for them is dependent on our ability to secure items at little to no cost.

Donating items is one of the ways you can get involved and make a difference! There is no donation too little or too big. All donations, whether ordered from the Amazon Wish List or turned in to school, must be received by Friday, March 4, 2022, so we have time for processing.

There are a few ways you can donate:

- Donate something from our Amazon Wish List. It's quick and hassle free and items are sent directly to the school. Access this list at: <u>BHHS Amazon Wish List</u>
- Buy something the traditional way and send it to school or contact Heather McKay at <a href="heather@trainingabc.com">heather@trainingabc.com</a> or 614.774.3643 to arrange for a volunteer to pick it up.
  - o Themed packages, gift certificates, wine, unique experiences, BHHS items and art are examples of items you might donate.
- Simply make a cash donation, and we will do the shopping.
- In all cases, we ask that you please complete and submit a donation form (attached) by turning it in with the item, emailing it to Heather McKay at <a href="mailto:heather@trainingabc.com">heather@trainingabc.com</a> or mailing it to Bishop Hartley, Attention: Heather McKay.

We are so excited to continue preparing for The Evening of Excellence and can't wait to see how we all, together, continue to change the lives of our beloved students. We are grateful for your continued support!

With Gratitude.

Andrew Jahahn, Vice Principal of Operations

